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January 2017 

 

Tuesday, January 23th through Friday, January 27th is High School Testing Week. 

January Exam Week is not too far away! The last day of first semester is Monday, January 23rd with midterms and finals the 

rest of the week. While regular classes are not in session, students are expected to be present for ALL exams.  Teachers will 

also schedule make ups for science labs, physical education classes, and time to catch-up time before 2nd semester begins.  

The full exam schedule will be posted on the website along with the bus schedule and cafeteria menu for the week from 

January 24thth through January 27th. 

It is also a good time to remind students Ballston Spa High School does NOT have summer school and there will be NO June 

Academy 2017.  Instead, teachers are committed to working with students during the year. It is important to keep the lines 

of communication open with your student(s) instructor and encourage him/her to take advantage of after school 

opportunities or advisory during the day.   Most importantly, encourage students to be on time for school, attend all classes, 

do homework regularly, and study for tests and quizzes! These positive school behaviors keep students increase credit 

accumulation and keep students on track for graduation.   

Scheduling for the 2017-18 school year begins after February vacation.  Please ask your students about course selections. If 

you have a junior, make plans for a junior conference and follow the guidance website. 

 

Kristi Jensen, 

Principal 


